Prince of Peace Lutheran Church

"A family of Christians growing in faith, reaching out in love." ‘-

May 20, 2021

Mr. Kurt Eggebrecht, Health Officer

100 N Appleton Street

Appleton, W1 54911

Re: Noise Variance for Movie Nights at Prince of Peace Church

Dear Mr. Eggebrecht:

Prince of Peace Lutheran Church, located at 2330 E Calumet Street, is requesting a noise
variance to host neighborhood movies nights on the following dates:

June 3, 2021 (test equipment)

June 17, 2021 August 12, 2021
July 1, 2021 August 26, 2021
July 15, 2021 September 2, 2021

July 29, 2021

Movies would be shown at sunset approximately from 8:00 to 10:00 pm. Trevor Kislewski will
be the authorized representative on-site for all events. The screen and speakers will be set up
and taken down for each event.

Please feel free to contact me at 920-422-2982 or by email at Trevorkislewski@gmail.com
if you have any questions.

Thank you for your consideration.

Trevor Kislewski

Pastor Roger K. McQuistion

Pastor Jennifer DeNetz
pastorroger@popappleton.org

pastorjen@popappleton.org

2330 E. Calumet Street, Appleton, W1 54915
Ph. 920.739.5255 / Fax 920.851.2975%

www.popappleton.org




